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On May 20,  2021,  Felix  Girke,  a  member of  our  editorial  collective,  gave a
presentation in the framework of the workshop “Multimodal Digital Publishing”
hosted by the Working Group Media of the German Anthropological Society. In
his  talk,  he  presents  our  outlook  on  what  we do  and still  want  to  achieve,
contextualizes our call for radical optimism and extends an invitation to join our
experiments in -yes- multimodal, nontraditional publishing.
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The Working Group Media has now given us access to the recording; please enjoy
‘Allegra Lab – from Things and Stuff to Radically Optimist Multi-Modal Platform’.

Comments are of course welcome.

https://youtu.be/C1d79N_E444
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